
Select Board Meeting 

Town Hall at Noon 

January 19, 2021 

 

Present:  Bruce Urie, Jim Jones and Michelle Warren 

Present via Zoom:  Susan Houston 

The Select Board reviewed the petition.  Because it was less than 45 names, and did not include their 

addresses, the petition was not accepted.     

After discussion, the Select Board decided to add an article on the warning, “Shall the Town advise the 

Select Board to pursue an Australian Ballot possibility along with Town Meeting for the future.”  Since 

there is interest in an Australian Ballot format, they decided it would be helpful to get a sense of public 

opinion. 

The Select Board reviewed warning and budget. Michelle will check with Jane Marlin, regarding 

description of the Craftsbury Community Care Center, for the warning. 

Since the Craftsbury School Board will be handling their own meeting after the Town’s hearing from  

1-3 PM, Michelle will try and take off from work to run the Zoom.  She will also check with Sterling 

College to see if they can lend a screen for the public to view.  The Select Board discussed allowing up to 

a certain amount of people in Town Hall for the Hearing,  and having them sign up ahead of time. 

Bruce said that Dave Rowell is the realtor handling the Sour property.   

Michelle will have the corrections done on the warning so they can sign it next Tuesday. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM.  The next Meeting is Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at noon, regarding 

signing the warning. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Warren 

Select Board Clerk 


